
 

20150717  CLS Memorandum 

 Memorandum 
 
Date: November 2, 2015 
 
To: FMC Campus 
 
From: Dr. Ranjit Waghray, Clinical Section Chief Anatomic Pathology 
 
Re: 
 

Anatomic Pathology Laboratory Relocation to McCaig Tower 
 

 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
Key Messages: 
On November 16th at 07:30 the Anatomic Pathology laboratory will begin operating from its new location on the 7th 
floor of McCaig Tower within the FMC Campus.   
  
Importance/Impact: 

 All anatomic pathology specimens previously delivered to the FMC 11th floor, including those after hours, 
must be delivered to the new location on the 7th floor of McCaig Tower. 

 All specimens other than anatomic pathology will continue to be sent to the Accession Department on the 
FMC 6th floor. 

 
Action Required: 
Access for specimen delivery will be via the McCaig east service elevators. Follow the signs to the anatomic 
pathology specimen drop-off location.  
 
New location mailing address:   
Anatomic Pathology 
7th Floor, McCaig Tower 
Foothills Medical Centre 
1403 29 St NW 
Calgary, AB T2N 2T9 
 

 
New delivery/pickup address: 
Anatomic Pathology 
7th Floor, McCaig Tower 
3134 Hospital Dr NW 
 

 

Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
Evelyn Fong, Supervisor Anatomic Pathology @  403-944-1228 or evelyn.fong@cls.ab.ca 
Kirk Headley, Supervisor, Anatomic Pathology Technicians and Pathology Scientists @ 403-944-2811 or 
kirk.headley@cls.ab.ca 
 
This memorandum has been reviewed and approved by: 
Leland Baskin, MD, FCAP, Medical Director, VP Medical Operations 

 


